The LaBrae Local Board of Education met for a Work Session on May 23, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. in
the Administration Conference Room. Members present on Roll Call: Mr. Gibson, Mrs. Duncan,
Mr. Morton and Mrs. Blaney. Mr. Sewell was absent. Also present were Mr. Anthony
Calderone, Superintendent, Mrs. Carol Jones, Treasurer and Mrs. Kowach, Bascom Principal.

Mr. Sewell arrived at 2:01 p.m.

BSHM Architects, Jay Crafton and Steve Zerefos discussed renovation drawings for Bascom
Elementary School with those present.

Motion by Mr. Morton seconded by Mrs. Duncan to adjourn to the call of the chair. Roll call:
Mr. Morton, Mrs. Duncan, Mrs. Blaney, Mr. Gibson and Mr. Sewell voted YES. Motion carried.
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